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She commented on the dual and potentially conflicting role of providing support and oversight. 
R. Sieber asked about MAUT’s reaction to this posting and the possibility of further 
consultations since the Association had reiterated its concerns with the job description of the 
SEIO. A. Saroyan noted that Council had recommended two separate positions to reflect the 
distinct responsibilities.  
 
Council discussed the following: 

 The process of collecting information/data on the issues encountered 

 The issue of confidentiality – must be arm’s length from the Administration, 
similar to The SEDE [Social Equity & Diversity Education] Office, and The Office 
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4. 
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 Resources for academics – following the implementation of Universal Design  

 Transparency issues and reporting of plagiarism 

 Information on cultural practices and expectations for new students 

 Protocol for reporting harassment – who to contact and defined process 

 Assistance for international students  

 Reduction of waiting times for students with health issues 

 Advocating for students – Service Point- 1st step – personal contact important - not to 
just fill out a form and wait 

 Who advocates for academics? – Class scheduling issues? 

 Communication issues – Proposal: Posters predominantly displayed across campus with 
one central phone number 

 Essential awareness issues to be brought to attention of SLL and faculty councils 
[publicity] 

 Are there budget issues to be considered?  

 DP Dyens provided a list of contact names for various services 
 
A. Saroyan thanked DP O. Dyens and his team. 
 
4. President’s Report A. Saroyan for T. Hébert [continued] 
 

 CASC Update 
The information about the salary policy and merit details for the next year is expected to be sent 
shortly by the Provost. There is no anticipated additional government funding. The Provost 
agreed to establish a working group from amongst 
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taken at the FGM has been a discussion topic at various meetings. The video link to the FGM 
was available for Macdonald campus members who were able to email their questions to VP 
Internal P. Rohrbach 
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Committee will decide in the near future whether there are grounds for reinstating this 
committee of inquiry.  

o CAUT Equity Conference 
Participants who wish to be registered are asked to contact the Office at: maut@mcgill.ca 

mailto:maut@mcgill.ca

